
Flood control and nav-
igation projects foster
economic growth in
the Mississippi
Delta. At the same
time, mitigation for
these projects forms a
beneficial partnership
which provides public
hunting for the residents of the State of Mississippi.

Through this partnership, the Corps of Engineers
reimburses the Department of Wildlife, Fisheries
and Parks, as well as the U.S. Fish & Wildlife
Service for the management of these areas.

2283 Hwy. 82W • Greenville, MS 38701

662-334-4813
www.msleveeboard.com

2283 Hwy. 82W • Greenville, MS 38701

662-334-4813
www.msleveeboard.com


